
Friday 9th May 2025 

Absence Reporting Please report your child’s absence to the school office via telephone or via text message to 07891 274 260 

SCHOOL DAY REMINDER 

Please can we remind families and pupils that the normal school day begins at 8.45am and the gates will open automatically at 

8.30am (no need to press the buzzer). If the gates do open for children in boosters, visitors or staff before this time please 

remain at the gates and do not enter the playground. Many thanks 

SUMMER 1 & SUMMER 2 DIARY 

DATES 

Please find below a list of events that 
will be taking place during this term; 

12.05.2025 Y6 SATs Week 

15.05.2025 Go Green Lunch Menu 

16.05.2025 Y6 SAT’s Treat 

16.05.2025 100% Attendance treat 

21.05.2025 Reception & Y6 Photos 

22.05.2025 FOPS Summer Disco 

23.05.2025 Y3 Egyptian Day 

23.05.2025 May Half Term 

02.06.2025 School Opens 

04.06.2025 Rec Trip 

05.06.2025 Yr 3 Sleepover 

25.06.2025 Courtside Cuisine Lunch Menu 

02.07.2025 Sports Day 

03.07.2025 Y4 Campover 

VE DAY 

On Thursday we celebrated VE Day. Children 

and staff came to school wearing red, white 

and blue. We did some amazing learning in 

the classroom and then a whole school 

assembly where we sang some war time 

songs. Each child received a cake and a drink from FOPS and 

Year 6 sold buns at the end of the day in the playground. 

YEAR 3 
 

Year 3 have Egyptian Day on the last day 

of term, Friday 23rd  May.  

Children can dress up as Egyptians and will be taking part in 

different ancient activities.  

MR. BARKER 
 
This week we have welcomed back Mr. 

Barker!! Oh how we have missed you! 

Mr. B has returned from his secondment 

and has settled back into Park Spring life 

like he has never been away! 

If you see him around the school, be sure to say hello! 

YEAR 6 SAT’s 

Next week sees the Year 6 sitting their 

SAT’s. We are exceptionally proud of all of 

our Year 6 pupils. They have all worked 

incredibly hard this year and continue to achieve brilliantly. 

All we can ask is that they continue to maintain their 

outstanding efforts over the next week and that they try 

their absolute best in the assessments.  

Year 6 SAT’s breakfast will begin at 8.30am on Monday to 

Thursday next week, if you haven’t signed up on Parent 

pay, please do so in order that we can cater for all those 

attending.  



MERCURY RISING 

Next week the weather is supposed to be much 

improved. With that in mind please make sure 

that you are sending your children with weather appropriate  

uniform. Also apply sun cream  before they come to school 

and make sure they have a hat. Please remember that shorts 

need to cover the thigh. If you need a reminder of the unform, 

please visit our uniform policy on the website https://

parkspringprimary.co.uk/parents/uniform/ 

ZARACH 

 

Today was wacky hair day to raise money 

for our new charity, Zarach! There were 

some amazing hair styles!! We are hoping to raise enough 

money to get them 3 beds. Outside the office, there is a ‘bed-

o-metre’ with amounts we have raised for this amazing 

charity. 

We would like to say a massive thank you to Mr. Martin who 

has donated £150 this morning so we have already got our 

first bed!!! Incredible!! We might have to up our total to 4 

beds now!! So Far we have raised….£280 .00!! Only £20 short 

of 2 beds!! Well done all, lets keep going!! 

GRINTON LODGE 
 
Year 5 recently returned from an action-packed residential at Grinton Lodge – and what an 

experience it was! From the moment they arrived, the children embraced every challenge 

with energy and enthusiasm. They walked for miles across the beautiful Yorkshire Dales, 

explored rivers, and even built their own rock towers along the way. 

In the evenings, everyone gathered around the campfire to toast marshmallows, share stories, and reflect on the day’s 

adventures. Throughout the trip, the children demonstrated outstanding resilience, teamwork, and positivity. It was a 

fantastic opportunity to connect with nature, grow in confidence, and make lasting memories. 

We are so proud of how well they represented Park Spring! 

SPORTS DAY 

This years sports day will be held on 

Wednesday 2nd July. We would like to 

invite all our parents to our whole 

school lunch on the field between 12pm and 1pm. FOPS will 

have stalls with Burgers, hot dogs and a tuck shop! So bring 

some cash as well.  

FOPS SUMMER DISCO 

Our FOPS disco will be held on Thursday 

22nd May. Please sign up on Parent Pay and 

pay £2.00 for your child to attend the disco. 

As the theme is ‘Summer’ disco….why not 

dress up in your summer clothes including your holiday hats 

and sunglasses!  
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